
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROLBOARD

June 30, 1994

ST. LOUIS AUTO SHREDDING,

Petitioner,

V. ) PCB 93—45
(Permit Appeal)

ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTIONAGENCY,

Respondent.

ST. LOUIS AUTO SHREDDING, )

Petitioner,

v. ) PCB 93—46
(Permit Appeal)

ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL (Consolidated)
PROTECTIONAGENCY,

)
Respondent.

ORDER OF THE BOARD (by R.C. Fleiual):

This matter comes before the Board on a joint status report
filed by the parties on June 24, 1994. The parties state that a
revised permit application has been filed with the Illinois
Environmental Protection Agency (Agency) which the Agency is
currently reviewing. The parties expect a final decision to be
made on this permit application by July 5, 1994. The parties
report that should the new permit be acceptable to St. Louis Auto
Shredding, these proceedings would be moot. The parties request
a new status date of July 22, 1994.

The parties shall submit status reports to be received by
the Board and hearing officer no later than July 22, 1994.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

I, Dorothy M. Gunn, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control
Bo~r~hereby certif hat the above order was adopted on th.e

)C~—’-’ day of , 1994, by a vote of ~

~/t1~~ ~. /L~
Dorothy M. Gui, Clerk
Illinois PolXi~tion Control Board


